
Hyndland Secondary School 

Primary 7 Open Night 2018 

 

 

Thursday 15th March – 6pm – Commencing in the Airlie Theatre 

 

 

An invitation is warmly extended to our Primary 7 Parents on Thursday 

16th March from 6pm in Hyndland Secondary.  The aim of the evening is 

to showcase some of our departmental work in Hyndland Secondary and 

to give parents a flavour of S1 life in different classroom environments. 

Subject staff will be running 15 minute workshops and parents will be 

able to experience life in S1 at first hand.   S1 pupils will also be 

available for expert consultation on the night! 

 

We look forward to welcoming you on the 15th March and hope to see 

many of our Primary 7 Parents and Pupils there. 

 


